
 

 

SEPTEMBER 2022 

“Family and School - Learning and Growing Together” 

The mission of Betty Gibson School is to provide, in partnership with family and community, a safe learning environment that 

nurtures individuality, cultural diversity, physical wellness, independence, social emotional and academic growth. 

Sept. 7 First day of classes 

Sept. 7 Lunch Program starts 

Sept. 12 1st day of Breakfast Program 

Sept. 14 Welcome Back BBQ - 4:00-6:00 

Sept. 23 PD Day (K-12) No classes 

Sept. 28 School Picture Day 

Sept. 30 National Day For Truth &  

      Reconciliation - No classes 

Oct. 10 Thanksgiving Day - No classes 

Oct. 21 Professional Development Day 

      No classes 

DATES TO REMEMBER PRINCIPAL MESSAGE 

SCHOOL PICTURES  

WILL BE ON September 28th 

 

 

 

BRING YOUR SMILE!  
 

WELCOME BACK BBQ  

When: September 14th 

Time: 4:00-6:00 

Where: Playground 

Food: Hotdogs, Drinks and Ice Cream! 

(more information to follow) 

 

Welcome Message 
 

Welcome to Betty Gibson School, home of the Stingers. We 
are so excited to see your familiar faces and even more 
pleased to welcome our many new families. We have a few 
new staff members that we are excited to welcome to our 
Betty Gibson community as well! A huge shout out to our 
Kindergarten teacher, Mrs. Marshall and our BSSIP worker, 
Mrs. Pascal. Our learning community and staff members are 
committed to all our students, your children, to receive an 
excellent and wonderful experience during their time at 
Betty Gibson School. It is an honor and privilege to be part of 
an awe-inspiring world of kindness, friendship, and happi-
ness! 

Our hallways and classrooms have been buzzing with excite-
ment as we experience a post-pandemic world. Although we 
remain very cautious and diligent in keeping our school clean 
and sanitized, our children are free to play and learn along-
side each other again. Please help keep us safe by keeping 
your sick child at home. We know that working together will 
allow for a much-anticipated NORMAL school year! 

There is such a wonderful and positive vibe in the school, and 
we hope you will join us too! Please feel free to contact us 
with any questions or concerns you may have throughout 
the school year.  We are very grateful for your support and 
look forward to learning and growing with our Betty Gibson 
families! 

 

Marcy Thomson and Shannon Vogel 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

IF YOUR CHILD IS ILL 

If your child has covid, they must stay home and isolate 

for 5 days from the time of their positive test and be 

symptom free for 24 hours prior to return to school.  For 

all other illnesses, they must be symptom free for 24 

hours prior to return to school.  Please call our HSL @ 

204-729-3967 to explain their absence.  Thank you.   



 

 

Tabs! Tabs! Tabs! 

Betty Gibson School is going to be collecting pop can tabs once again. Last time around, 

our school, with the help of the community, collected 165 lbs. of tabs for Catie. This year 

we are collecting tabs for Isla. Isla is the granddaughter to our very own secretary, Ms. 

Cameron. Feel free to send tabs with your child or drop them off at the school during 

school hours.  

Happy collecting!  


